
             

17/07/2017 

    NOTICE 
 

Due to unavoidable circumstances Ist 

Year (2017-18) B.Com (Morning & 

Evening) and B.B.A. Orientation will 

now be held on 24.07.17 (Monday) and 

not on 20.07.17 as announced earlier. 

Time and venue remain the same.  

Inconvenience is regretted. 

 

 

      Dr. Aditi Dey 
                                                                Principal 


